Headteacher: Dr C Tasker MA (Cantab) EdD

High Storrs Road Sheffield S11 7LH

**Telephone:** 0114 267 0000

Email: hssenquiries@highstorrs-mlt.co.uk





8<sup>th</sup> May 2024

Subject: Invitation to Participate in Online Survey: Your Feedback Matters!

Dear High Storrs families,

We hope this message finds you well. At High Storrs, we are committed to providing the best possible education for our students. Your feedback is invaluable in helping us achieve this goal. We understand that we regularly seek your input following Parents Evenings, and we appreciate your continued participation. However, there is also a Trust-wide initiative to gather comprehensive feedback from parents and carers across all aspects of their child's educational journey.

As part of this initiative, we invite you to participate in an online Edurio survey. Just like our Parents Evening surveys, every response will be carefully reviewed, and any recurring themes will be taken into consideration as we develop our school improvement plan. Your responses are confidential and will only be used for the purpose of improving our school community.

To access the survey, please click on the following link:

## https://edurio.com/poll/kTHpXy

Surveys are completely anonymous and confidential, though the responses will be aggregated for the purpose of analysis. Please note that the survey needs to be completed in one sitting. The survey will be available until  $24^{th}$  May and the survey should take no more than 15 minutes to complete.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Best wishes,

**High Storrs School** 

